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Monica Evans currently serves as the Executive Director of the D.C. Board of Elections. She served as the 
Senior Policy Advisor at the DC Board of Elections (DCBOE) and assisted the Executive Director with election 
operations and policy implementation.  She also provided direct oversight over the Voter Education and 
Outreach and Election Worker Divisions.   
 
Monica Evans brings broad and deep experience to the Executive Director position beyond the senior leadership 
role at DCBOE. Prior to DCBOE, Ms. Evans served as the Director of Grants Management at the U.S. Election 
Assistance Commission where she provided oversight responsibilities for the Office of Grants Management and 
Payments.  She worked with EAC officials and grant recipients to encourage sound program administration and 
to enforce program and financial compliance with the provisions of the Help America Vote Act, Office of 
Management and Budget (OMB) guidance, EAC policies, and recipient agreements and plans.  She consistently 
provided information and reports to members of Congress and was responsible for audit resolution and drafting 
advisory opinions. 
  
She also worked in a senior position at the Department of Health and Human Services/Administration for 
Children and Families and at the Legal Services Corporation.  She was the Deputy Director of AmeriCorps at 
the Corporation for National and Community Service, and started her professional career at the Maryland 
Governor’s Commission on Service.   
  
Ms. Evans holds a Juris Doctor degree from the University of Maryland School of law and a Bachelor of Arts 
from the University of Virginia. 

  


